
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

The Spring term comes to a close today. All pupils will return to school on Tuesday 18th 
April.   

 
Your son / daughter’s Personal Learning Plan is included with this letter showing all the 
targets they have achieved this term. Well done to everyone. 
 
It has been a wonderful first term for me, and I am looking forward to working with the entire 

Spa Camberwell community in the coming terms. 

It was very pleasing to see you attend dance class this week. The enthusiasm and 

engagement of the children was extraordinary. 

Goodbye 

Sadly, we say goodbye to two of our cherished staff members, Melanie and Dwayne. 

We will miss them sincerely but wish them the absolute best in their next endeavours. 

Rachel will be the Brenchley teacher for the summer term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rachel has been at Spa Camberwell all of this year and will be a friendly, familiar face to 
pupils. 

 

 

 

 

Autism Support  

A range of support services are offered for children who have been diagnosed with autism. 

Names are being taken for Cygnet (5-18) and Next Steps (Under 5s) parenting courses.  

Contact: AutismSupportTeam@southwark.gov.uk directly with the family details to put their 

names down. 

mailto:AutismSupportTeam@southwark.gov.uk
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Saturday Father’s Group, Stay & Play  

Join them for a Stay and Play focusing on supporting male parents and carers. 

Start date: April 15th and 22nd     

May 13th and 20th due to the number of bank holiday weekends. Returning to fortnightly 

sessions from the 6th June.  

Time: 10.30 – 12.30  

Venue: 1st Place Children and Parents Centre Chumleigh Street, Burgess Park, London 

SE5 0RN  

Contact: (T) 020 7740 8070 (E) philiprobson@1stplace.uk.com or 

Philip.robson@southwark.gov.uk   (T) 07714 743 750 

 

Autism Voice Easter Holidays Activities 
This Easter, Autism Voice will be running holiday activities for autistic children for 8 days. 
Please see the details on the flyer below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety Update 

Spending time online gives children and young people the opportunity to explore the 
internet. Sometimes people come across explicit content that might not be age appropriate. 
Social media posts, webpages and links or images received online can include inappropriate 
information and images. Seeing unsuitable content might cause feelings of fear, shame, 
guilt, confusion or even excitement.  
It is important you know where to go if you or your child come across inappropriate content.   
You can report any inappropriate, explicit or illegal content to CEOP.  
You can get advice about setting up parental control from the NSPCC. 
 
Have a restful and enjoyable break and we will see you in the summer term.   
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
 
Ricardo Hylton 
Head of School 

mailto:philiprobson@1stplace.uk.com
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https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/

